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Glendale Detectives Seize More Than a Million Dollars in Drugs and Paraphernalia  
 
 
GLENDALE, AZ. – Glendale Police used a search warrant against a drug trafficking organization to 

confiscate several pounds of drugs and cash.  

 The warrant was served on the morning of August 19, 2021 near the area of 75th Avenue and 

Thomas Road.  Officers managed to search a home and car in the area and located more than a million 

dollars in drugs and paraphernalia.  The items seized include four firearms, more than 20-thousand-dollars 

in cash, more than four pounds of Fentanyl powder, over two hundred thousand Fentanyl laced pills, and 

more than five pounds of cocaine.   

 Altogether five people were taken into custody.  Currently this remains an active investigation 

with charges pending. Currently, no arrests have been made. 

  

#### 

*Spanish translation available 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  
is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 
 



 

 
 

      

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  


